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Directorate of Technical Education

F-4/B, Agargaon Administrative Area

- Dhaka-1207.

Letter of thanks

We are pleased to inform you that Customized Software in MS EXCEL made by
you for collecting budget demand in soft copies from field ofﬁces has been considered as
an innovative attempt. '

We express our heartiest thanks to you for the work and hope this will inspire you
for further innovation.

~ On Behalf of
Director General

fu«\\’b\ \8
(Md. WahiduT TsTam)\
Director (Voc)

£ g
Mr. Md. Selim Reza
UDA Cum Computer Operator
Vocational (Budget) section
Directorate of Technical Education.

Memo No. 37.03.0000.023.18.139.18.15 Date : 2.4/12/2018

1) Director (Administration / Planning and Development / PIU / PIW), Directorate of
Technical Education, Agargaon, Dhaka.
2) Assistant Director (1/2/3/4/5/7/8/9/10), Dlrectorate of Technical Education,

Agargaon, Dhaka.
\5 Officer-in-charge of ICT Cell, Directorate of Technical Education, Agargaon,
Dhaka (requested to take measures to publish the website of the Directorate.)
4)  Personal Assistant, Director General, Directorate of Technical Education,
Agargaon, Dhaka (for the kind attention of the Director General).
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